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Docket No. 99900023/84-01

National Valve and Manufacturing
Company

' ATTN: W. C. Biddle, President
Box 100, 701 Alpha Drive
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15238

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 4,1984, in response to our letter
dated November 5,1984. We have reviewed your reply and find it responsive
to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation /Nonconformance. We will
review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspec-
tion to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

GARY G. ZECH

Gary G. Zech, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
Division of Quality Assurance,

Safeguards, and Inspection Programs
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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